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Debora Y. Brown, President
       April 2024

       Dear Counseling/Guidance Department.
        The Albany NAACP announces the availability of our annual Scholarship   

        Award for a graduating senior from an accredited High School. 

        Applicants must have a minimum grade point average of 3.0 on a 4.0 scale, has 

        either applied to or been accepted by a college/university, and intends to major in medicine or   

        another field of science. 

        Application requirements are specified in the attached application package. 
        Applicants must also submit documentation that they are a youth member of the Albany 

        Branch of the NAACP. Applications can be found on the Albany Branch website. 

        (www.naacpalbanyny.org) 

        This award is available for high school seniors only and is a one-time academic 

        scholarship award.

        Applications must be postmarked by June14th, COB. They should be mailed to the  

        following address: 

Albany NAACP

P.O. Box 38205

Albany, N.Y. 12203

      If you have questions or would like more information, please contact us at 

      518-275-0673 or albanyNAACP1@gmail.com.

      Sincerely,

      Dr. Annette M. Johnson, EdD.
      Education Committee Chair

P.O. Box 38205, Albany, New York 12203

Telephone:  518.275.0673   *** Email:  albanynaacp1@gmail.com
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